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Lockdown Drill

From BHS Administration <broadcasts@schoolmessengermail.com>
Date Thu 11/21/2024 12:39 PM
To  Patrick Carney <Patrick.Carney@stjohns.k12.fl.us>

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments
unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. Please report suspicious or potentially dangerous
emails using the "Phish Alert Button".

Good afternoon, BHS Families- today at 12:30 we conducted a lockdown drill. This drill was conducted
during lunch time to practice our safety procedures for students in multiple settings. The drill was
completed quickly and we have returned to our normal schedule.
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